
March 22nd, 2024

Dear Jardon/Webb Community,

It appears as though Winter is back! It has been an exciting week here at Jardon. Students are

getting into their new routines at job sites and continuing to participate in their classroom based learning

opportunities.

Our students are on Spring Break next week so we look forward to seeing them back on Monday, April 1.

Please make sure to join us on social media! Find us on Facebook by searching for Jardon Vocational

School. You will see regular updates posted there about what's going on at Jardon! Please feel free to

contact me at heidi.kunz@myhpsd.org or 248-658-5953, if you have any questions or concerns.

Thank you!

Heidi Kunz

mailto:heidi.kunz@myhpsd.org




Jardon MoCI Community-Based Instruction for the Upcoming Week:

Monday- 4/01 P.M. - Kroger

Thursday- 4/04- 9:00-1:00 - Forgotten Harvest

Jardon ASD Community-Based Instruction for the Upcoming Week:

Monday- 4/01- P.M. - Walmart

Thursday- 4/04- P.M.- Bowling- Universal Lanes

(All CBI locations are subject to change due to weather etc.)



Mrs.Gulian and Ms. McCuiston created a Spring inspired lesson with ASD students during leisure time. They talked

about what activities students like to do in the spring. They also talked about fruits and vegetables that are planted

and consumed in the spring season, and that pineapples are in peak season from March through May. Since

pineapples are regarded as a Spring fruit the students made fresh pineapple juice using a cold press juicer.

They loved it!



Laughter - the Best Medicine?

“Laughter is a bodily exercise, precious to health.” - Aristotle
Who doesn’t like a good joke, funny book or movie? Here are some feel-good reasons we need to take the time to laugh!
According to a 2016 study in the American Journal of Lifestyle Medicine1, spontaneous laughter provides positive
physiological and emotional benefits, such as:

● Lowering cortisol (“stress hormone”) levels and improving mood
● Stimulating immune system function
● Increasing level of pain tolerance
● Improving cardiac function

Humor also aids in the learning process. Engaging students through humor decreases their anxiety, obtains their
attention, and encourages interactions between peers and their instructors, promoting brain development2. And at home,
kids love hearing funny stories, especially about their parents growing up! How many lessons have we learned from a
humorous family story?

One caveat: after surgical procedures, the muscles we use while laughing may cause soreness at surgical sites - so
proceed with caution if this is the case!
“If you could choose one characteristic that would get you through life, choose a sense of humor." –Jennifer Jones

Nu�s� Stephani�
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2024 Bocce Ball Season

Bocce Ball will be on Tuesdays afterschool until parent pick-up at 4:00 pm starting on

April 2nd until May 21st.

No Bocce Ball on Tuesday, April 9th.

When weather permits we will be on the front lawn,

If not, we have an inside area to play.

If your student is not signed up and is interested in playing,

please call the Jardon office- 248-658-5954

Already signed up, please join us on the Remind App

for any news related to Bocce Ball:






